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NOV 5 1982

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

Subject: Meeting Summary - Report Nosk50M5)nd 50-251/82-35

This refers to the meeting held with Mr. J. W. Williams Jr., Vice President,
Nuclear Energy and others of his staff in the Region II office on October 28,
1982 at our request. This meeting related to activities authorized by NRC
Operating Licenses DPR-31 and DPR-41 for the Turkey Point facilities. The
subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

Our concerns about the effectiveness of your operations management controls were
expressed to you at the meeting and your positive response to our concerns is
appreciated.

It is rur opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for a better
undet. anding of inspection findings and enforcement issues. In accordance with
Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal
Regulations, a copy of this letter and enclosure will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

i
Enclosure: Inspection Report Nos.'

| 50-250/82-35 and 50-251/82-35
:

CC W/ encl:
H. E. Yaeger, Site Manager

bec w/ encl:
| NRC Resident Inspector
! Document Management Branch
' State of Florida
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